
All Bengal Principals’ Council 
Notice 

Dated 06.03.2018 
Respected Principals of Government-aided Non-Government colleges in West Bengal are requested to 
kindly note that a SOUVENIR will be published on 16th April, 2018 to commemorate the 29th Annual 
General Meeting of All Bengal Principals’ Council (ABPC) held in Digha on 3rd March, 2018.  
 
The SOUVENIR shall include ‘College Profiles’, Articles, Introspections, Essays and Literary Works 
authored by the Principals themselves. Accordingly, manuscripts of Articles, Introspections, Essays and 
Literary Works are invited from among the Principals including retired Principals in the name of the 
President of ABPC, to be included in the SOUVENIR which will be published in connection with the 29th 
Annual General Meeting of All Bengal Principals’ Council. 
 

The above-referred manuscripts are to be submitted ONLY in soft copy 

(word doc.) through e-mail at e-mail ID abpc.sec@gmail.com latest by 

31st March, 2018. 

 

It may please be noted that the online portal for submission of ‘College 

Profile’ shall remain OPEN till 15th March, 2018. 

 
All the Principal friends are requested to act accordingly. 
 
Dr. Somnath Mukhopadhyay 
Office Secretary, ABPC. 
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